Year 6 Residential 2024
Croft Farm Water Park
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Information Pack 

This pack contains all of the information needed for your child’s visit to Croft Farm
Please return the medical form by 29/2/24 and ensure any medicines are labelled with your child’s name and handed in to Miss O’Toole before departure.
For more information on the activities provided follow this link:
https://www.croftfarmwaterpark.com/
Monday 15th April - Children gather in Lower Hall at 8:50am.  Coach departs at 9:30am. 
Arrival at Croft Farm Water Park (approx. 12:00 p.m)

Friday 19th April- Depart Croft Farm Water Park. Children will arrive back at school at around approx. 2:00- 2:30
Please ensure that your child has a packed lunch for arrival Their lunch will be eaten on arrival. Please ensure they carry this with them and NOT in their suitcases.
Kit List for Croft Farm 
Name and address on belongings luggage and all clothes!

· Nightwear

· Underwear 

· Socks (with plenty of spares)
· Sliders/ flip flops
· Trousers / tracksuit bottoms (not jeans for safety and comfort reasons)

· Shorts

· T-shirts to last the week

· Long sleeved top (for archery)

· Jumper/ sweatshirt / fleece)

· Waterproof jacket/ anorak

· Waterproof trousers or trousers that can get muddy

· Disco clothes

· Towels

· Swimwear

· Trainers or other substantial footwear (plus extra that can get wet/ muddy)

Toiletries

· Shower gel/ soap
· Toothbrush 
· Toothpaste

· Hairbrush/comb 

· Hair products (shampoo etc.)

· Hair ties for long hair

· Sun cream (you never know!)

· Plastic bags for dirty clothes

· Small back pack 

· Water bottle

· Books to read

· Gloves/ hat/ cap
· Camera

· Small torch

· SLEEPING BAG AND PILLOW

The most important point to bear in mind is that you have supplied your child with enough warm and waterproof clothing to get them through the week. 

COMPUTER GAMES OR MOBILE PHONESARE NOT PERMITTED.
Whilst we understand that you may want to find out what a fantastic time your children are having, this is a great opportunity for the children to be independent and we hope that you encourage them in this.  

GIFT AND TUCK SHOP

There is a tuck small shop. The children will need no more than £10 (it is essential this is in £1 coins please!) throughout the week.
If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to speak to Miss O’Toole.

